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Block Party

SATURDAY JUNE 11TH - 5:30-9PM
CHERRY ST BETWEEN 72ND TERR & 73RD ST

Mark your calendars for this year’s neighborhood block party. This year we will be
going back to the traditional potluck-style party! We invite you to bring out your
best appetizer, side or dessert to share with your neighbors.

RGNA will be providing meat for all to enjoy as well. However, we are looking for
someone with a smoker to volunteer to help out with cooking the meats. If you are
interested in volunteering your smoker and BBQ abilities, please contact

events@rockhillgardens.org & president@rockhillgardens.org.

We are also planning to have kid-friendly activities and adult beverages during the
block party.

Make sure to keep an eye on the RGNA Facebook Page for more details as we get
closer to the party!

CHALKHILL GARDENS

Thanks to everyone that participated in this year’s Chalkhill Gardens Spring event.
There were some really great Kansas City-inspired designs! The winners of this
year’s event were randomly drawn from the Facebook submissions. They are:

e Biggerstaff/Corbin Family - 73rd St

e Davenport/White Family - 72nd St

e Landes Family - 73rd Terr


http://www.rockhillgardens.org
https://www.facebook.com/groups/201505419878075/
mailto:events@rockhillgardens.org
mailto:president@rockhillgardens.org

Native Plant Sale - May 14th

Looking to add some native plants to your yard this year? Check out the Native Plant Sale at the
Anita B. Gorman Conservation Discovery Center (4750 Troost Ave) on Saturday May 14th from
10a-2p. Vendors will have a wide selection of native flowers, grasses, sedges, shrubs, trees and
seeds for a variety of growing conditions. Visit https://grownative.org/events/category/plant-sales
for updates and information about pre-ordering and participating vendors.

Reminder - Car Break-ins

With springtime finally arriving, please remember to lock your vehicles and remove any valuables
from your car. Unfortunately, break-ins can and do happen in our neighborhood. Even if you are
just stepping inside for a minute, please remember to lock your car, and take your keys with you.

RGNA Membership Renewals

Neighborhood membership is voluntary, but does help to fund the various events held throughout
the year. Renewal letters will be sent at the end of May. For those wanting to pay online, be sure to
get your address identifier number from the renewal letter and go to the HA-KC website.

Dumpster Day - August 13th
Unfortunately, the RGNA Dumpster Day will be in August instead of the usual May this year.

Upcoming Dates

May 11th - RGNA Board Meeting 7pm (Bier Station)
June 8th - RGNA Board Meeting 7pm (Bier Station)
June 11th - RGNA Block Party

August 13th - Dumpster Day

Board Members

email contacts @rockhillgardens.org
President Evan Zarchan president@
Communications Courtney Weigand/Brian Kaltenbach | newsletter@
Crime Prevention Matt Shadid crimeprevention@
Events Stephanie Simms events@
Finance Kelsey Johnson finance@
Marketing Sam Leyden marketing@
Membership Rebecca Dennis/Andre Logan membership@
Property Management Sean Ackerson property@
Public Affairs & Development | John Cigas publicaffairs@
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